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From: Randy Harder <rharder@pnptc.org>


Sent: Wednesday, April 7, 2021 2:55 PM


To: James Dixon - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Any time for a chat this afternoon?


Hi James,


We're still in a co-managers meeting but it will be ending soon, so how about Scott and I call you right


afterward. Yes we had a good HC regional meeting yesterday and went thru our sampling and monitoring plan,


and how we are seeking as much data as possible, and will promise to do the standard 20% but also expect even


more than that because it is such a small fishery. Not sure what Cindy is getting at or why she would contact


you because everyone is on board with our plan. However, we'll call you soon.


Thanks,


Randy


On Wed, Apr 7, 2021 at 2:45 PM James Dixon - NOAA Federal <james.dixon@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hi Scott,


I was reaching out to Randy to give you two a head-up that I would be responding to a request for clarification


on sampling rates that Cindy had posed to us. It was an overall sampling question but it also had implications


for the proposed troll fishery. She indicated the topic was discussed at a recent co-manager meeting.


In my response I do speak to the 20% rate, it's basis and use, and that it is the proposed objective in the


Chinook RMP and in the SCSCI.


I plan to respond soon, so if you have any concerns, please let me know. O, give ma a call at 360-522-3673.


Thanks,


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: James Dixon - NOAA Federal <james.dixon@noaa.gov>


Date: Wed, Apr 7, 2021 at 1:46 PM


Subject: Any time for a chat this afternoon?


To: randy harder <rharder@pnptc.org>


Hi Randy,


If you're available, please give me a call at 360-522-3673 at your convenience.


Thanks,


--

James Dixon


Sustainable Fisheries Division


AR000158



2


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


360-522-3673


james.dixon@noaa.gov


--

James Dixon


Sustainable Fisheries Division


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


360-522-3673


james.dixon@noaa.gov


--

This email may contain the confidential and/or proprietary information


of the Point No Point Treaty Council and member Tribes. If you receive


this message in error, or are not the intended recipient, please erase


it and notify the sender immediately.
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